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Share the Love With Your Club 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Club FAQs 

Q: Does my club need to be a non-profit to participate and accept the funds? 

A: While your club does not need to be incorporated in order to accept the funds, it cannot be operating 
as a for-profit business (must be operating as a not-for-profit organization). 

Q: Are there any restrictions on how we spend the money earned from the raffle?  

A: If your club is a licensed AGLC organization, meaning that it holds its own gaming bank account, the 
donation must be deposited into the gaming bank account and the donated proceeds must be used in 
accordance with your currently approved use of proceeds. 

If your club is not licensed with AGLC, meaning that you do not hold your own gaming bank account, or 
only hold a small raffle license (less than $20,000), you must ensure the donation’s purpose complies 
with the AGLC Charitable Gaming Policies Handbook.  Essentially, the funds are to be used to support 
youth and senior programs and initiatives (20 years of age and younger and/or 60 years of age and 
older).  

If your organization owns its facility, the funds may not support revenue-generating areas of your club 
such as the bar or concession. 

Q: What else do I need to know about accepting our cub’s share of the proceeds? 

A: Your club must be a member of Curling Alberta in good standing and it must sign and return a 
completed Recipient Agreement to Curling Alberta in order to receive your share of the proceeds. 

Q: Our club is a member of Curling Alberta in good standing, but our facility is located in British 
Columbia.  Are we eligible to participate in this opportunity? 

A: Yes, Curling Alberta member clubs located in Northeast BC are eligible to participate.  However, 

ticket purchasers must be 18 years or older and located within Alberta’s provincial borders at the 
time of purchase.  

Q: Do I need to apply for an AGLC raffle licence number to participate? 

A: No, as this opportunity falls under the Curling Alberta 50/50 raffle for the Curling’s Capital event 
series, you do not need to apply for your own raffle licence number. Please use licence number 570518 
on your promotional material and club communication. 
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Purchaser FAQs 

Q: I can’t find my curling club in the listing on the purchasing page.  How can I make sure that my 
club receives its share of the proceeds from my purchase? 

A: Curling Alberta’s member clubs in good standing were given the option to participate in this 
fundraising opportunity. If they are not included on the list, then their membership may have lapsed or 
they may have opted out from this opportunity.  Please select the Curling Alberta option and we will 
ensure the money goes back into the curling community. 

Q: Can I select more than one curling club to be associated with my purchase? 

A: Unfortunately, you must select one club per ticket purchase.  

Q: Which clubs are participating in this campaign? 

A: Please refer to the complete list here. It will be updated periodically as clubs opt in. 

 

 

 

https://curlingalberta.ca/2021/03/share-the-love-with-your-club/

